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CANCELLATION OF THE AUTHORISATIONS TO DAF-TIRSAN AND TO KOLUMAN 
TO CARRY OUT ROAD WORTHINESS TESTS 
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From:  Nurhan Tüfekçi [mailto:tufekcioglu@ubak.gov.tr] 

Sent:  18 January 2010 09:18 
To:  MARCHAUDON Josiane, ITF/TP 

Cc:  iisik@ubak.gov.tr; lsahiner@ubak.gov.tr 

 
Subject: Cancellation of authorisations 

 
 
 
 

 This is also to inform you that the authorizations of the DAF-TIRSAN Otomotiv Sanayi ve Ticaret A.Ş and 

KOLUMAN Motorlu Araçlar Ticaret ve Sanayi A.Ş which were carrying out roadworthiness test in Turkey were 
cancelled by the Turkish Ministry of Transport as of 5th of January 2010 and 4th of January 2010 respectively. So, 

These undertakings are  not authorized anymore to carry out roadworthiness tests in Turkey. 
 

Please make necessary arrangements in your web site accordingly. 

 
 

 
 

 
Nurhan TÜFEKÇİOĞLU 

Head of Department 

Tlf: +90 312 203 12 49 
Fax: +90 312 212 08 49 
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